
FOI Ref 6714 Response sent 26 March 
 
For the last five financial years, and the current financial year to date, the 
number of times an elected councillor requested a planning application to 
be referred to the planning committee and the outcome of that request. The 
outcome can be: a) successfully referred; b) not referred. For those ‘not 
referred’ I would like to know the reason, and frequency of that reason, 
including the request being considered outside the defined period by the 
planning officer and therefore not considered for referral. 
 

We ascertain the Council does not hold the information you seek. 
Any request for a planning determination, to be decided at committee, is taken to 
committee (there is no nomination and decision process). City doesn’t have the 
equivalent of a Chairman's delegation in South Cambs, so any request for an 
application to go to committee would be sent. Please see link which shows a list of 
all Planning committee meetings and information publicly - 
https://democracy.cambridge.gov.uk/ieListMeetings.aspx?XXR=0&Year=2019&CI
d=181&MD=ielistmeetings 
 
 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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